
The City of Manzanita has maintained a 17.5% cap on short term rentals for over 20 years. We 
aggressively enforce this ordinance. We are trying to maintain our sense of community and our 
neighborhoods in the face of increasing tourism in coastal communities. If we lose the ability to restrict 
short term rental licenses we may become just a motel made up of many houses. 
 
Please do not pass SB-621. 
 
Mike Scott 
Mayor of Manzanita 
503-781-9401 
 


